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The Union is expecting the verdict from the Canadian Industrial Relations 
Board any time now. 
 
 
Our best estimate is that we will get the verdict late Friday afternoon or on 
Monday morning. 
 
 
Stay tuned and be assured, when we have the verdict, you’ll be informed 
within the hour by:  

 Email 

 Facebook - YUL Employees 

 Posted memos in rest areas 

 Union Website - www.AC-SO.org 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please dont hesitate to write me at: 

marc_hennessey@hotmail.com 
 

 
Marc Hennessey 

Chairperson 
July 11th 2012 
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